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24th April 2020 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

  

Firstly, I trust you and your family are all safe and well during this Covid 19 crisis.  

  

I write to update you regarding the implications of the cancellation of the French trip, the liquidation 

of USIT travel, and the potential for a claim for a refund of the payments made by you to USIT 

directly,towards the trip. While we had sought to cancel the trip this had not been processed prior to 

the liquidation, so you will submit your claim as if you were still due to travel.  

  

The school has been advised of the claim form (available on our website) which you must complete 

and return to "Commission for Aviation Regulation, Alexandra House,6 Earlsfort Terrace, Dublin 2 D02 

W773 “  To assist, we have attached a completed sample of those sections of the form where we 

know the details (sections 2 and 3 copy attached).  You should fill in these details on the form.  The 

other sections,1,4,5,6 and 7 should be completed by you. The document should be returned to the 

address above BY THE 26th May Deadline to facilitate consideration of your claim with the insurance 

policy form and the itinerary which are both attached. 

All forms and documents can be accessed from our website at https://www.colaistebride.ie/french-

exchange1.html. 

Should you wish you can see further details regarding claims (including the claim form above) by using 

the following link"www.aviationreg.ie  

  

The money, €41, collected in school will be returned to you by the school in September.  

Please email me at philomena.mcgrath@colaistebride.ie if you have any questions. 

 

Best regards, stay well, stay safe.  

Philomena Mc Grath 
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Information for Page 3 of the USIT Claims Form: 

 

 


